
SOD  Rained  Out  at  Crystal
Motor Speedway

23 cars were on hand Saturday to participate in the Mike
Olrich Memorial at Crystal Motor Speedway when the rains moved
in during heat race events.  Crystal officials made a valiant
effort to run the track in, however, Mother Nature prevailed
and the remainder of the program was cancelled.

The Engine Pro Sprints on Dirt presented by ARP will return to
action next Friday at Hartford Speedway paired with the UNOH
All Star Circuit of Champions, followed by a double feature
show at Butler Speedway on Saturday.  The Mike Olrich Memorial

will be run on September 5th at Crystal Motor Speedway.
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